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6th March 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As I am sure you are aware Sports Relief 2020 is fast approaching and once again, we will be supporting the appeal.  The focus this year is about getting young people active and improving the lives of people in the UK and around the world.  We will be promoting active lifestyles on the day of Sports Relief (13th March 2020), and this is where we need your support.  During the day, every child will be taking part in laps around the sports field and we ask that each child collects sponsorship from close friends and family.  Please find your child’s sponsor form attached.  Could I ask that all money and forms are collected and returned to school in a sealed envelope marked ‘SPORTS RELIEF’ by Friday 27th March 2020.

As part of Sports Relief day, we will also be holding a non-uniform day where all children are encouraged to come dressed in sportswear.  We will be asking for a donation of chocolate on the day from each child which will go towards prizes for the PTA Chocolate Bingo event being held on 27th March 2020.

Could I thank you in advance for your continued support, and I look forward to giving you our grand total at the beginning of the Summer Term!

Yours sincerely,

Mr S Challinor
PE Coordinator 
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